
 

From the Pastor                                             May 24, 2020 
 

 As we celebrate Memorial Day 
tomorrow may we pause and be re-
minded of those that served in the 
military to preserve this great free-
dom we enjoy in America.  May we re-
main a great nation!   
 As we come back to church next 

Sunday may we be even more thankful for our heritage 
and NEVER forget that someone fought on our behalf over 
these many years so we can continue to have LIFE, LIBER-
TY and the PURSUIT of happiness. 
 At the same time, may we be even more thankful for 
those that died in Christian service.  The Good News of the 
Gospel is available to all because of those who followed 
the Lord Jesus and took up their cross and were SOLDIERS 
OF THE LAMB.  It’s great to be a Christian!  It’s great to be 
an American! 
 

 
 

BACK TO CHURCH NEXT SUNDAY!  
       We have been praying for and antici-
pating this day for several weeks!  God has                      
allowed us a “soul-searching” time.  May 
we truly learn from the past and move on 
to the future with a greater desire to LIVE 
for the Master.  We hope to see you at 11:00 
a.m. (not 10:30!) and at 6:00 p.m. this                
coming LORD’S DAY!    
       We trust you received the instruction sheet in the mail 
this week.  It details how we will begin to transition back to        
meeting on a regular schedule.  To those of you who cannot 
come back yet, we trust that the live stream of each service 
will be a blessing to you. (If you cannot get the live                       
stream,   a DVD or CD is available.) 

 

 

 



PLEASE PRAY with us that all ministries will 
be up and running in a few weeks.  We want 
to move on - but with caution.  Your prayers 
and cooperation mean so very much!  I’m so 

THANKFUL for the CHURCH FAMILY of 
FAITH BAPTIST CHURCH! 

 

 
 

Pastor needs to meet with all the                    
DEACONS and their WIVES this Saturday 

night in the auditorium at 7:00. 
 

 
 

MOTHER’S DAY GIFTS will presented on June 7th.  This is a 
little late, but we are thankful for every mother who is a part 
of our church family.  FATHER’S DAY will follow on June 21st. 

 

 
 

PRAY for the class of 2020!  Congratulations 
to all the area graduates! 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

 
Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,866.00 
Faith Promise .................        617.50 
Missions ..........................          85.00 
Friends of Faith .............          25.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
Miscellaneous .................          20.00 
                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  6,633.50 


